


Submissions made to the Authority will be treated as in the public domain and placed on the
Authority’s website unless confidentiality is claimed. The receipt and publication of a
submission lodged by a person, with the Authority, and placed on the website shall not be
taken as indicating that the Authority has knowledge either actual or constructive of the
contents of a particular submission and, in particular, whether the submission in whole or in
part contains information of a confidential nature and no duty of confidence will arise for the
Authority in these circumstances.
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